Submitted by staff to Board of Directors on 12/14/20
Agenda item 14

Arlene Tavani

From: Marli Melton <marlimelton@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 12:44 PM
To: Arlene Tavani; Dave Stoldt

Subject: Suggested changes for letter to SWRCB

Dear Dave and Arlene,

For item 14 on the agenda, | would like to suggest the following edits to
improve readability and to be sure MPWMD's position is clearly
presented.

On page 1 in paragraph 3 of the draft letter:

insert "factually incorrect" before the word claims.
On page 2 in paragraph 3 of the draft letter, change sentence 3 to read:
Cal Am made other misstatements in its letter of 10/21/20. Here are the
facts: [rest as written]

Thank you for all your work to help the SWRCB better understand the
facts.

Sincerely,
Marli Melton



